
From: Colleen Langford <homesbycolleen@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 27, 2023 9:38 PM
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward2 <Ward2@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Comment regarding Class N License for Billy's on Grand

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Dear Rebecca
Please vote no to Billys Bar on Grand Ave to allow liquor to be served until 1am.
It is located in a neighborhood that does not need drunks wandering around at 2am.
It is not a bar in downtown but in a residential area.  Since the new owners have taken over
shootings and assaults have multiplied and have decrease the property values in the
neighborhood.
Please make the right vote that will improve our neighborhood and where we can walk and
feel safe  after 9:00 at night.
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